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Saint Paul Public Works to hold Community 
Meeting about Ayd Mill Road 

 
Saint Paul, MN – Saint Paul Public Works will hold a community meeting on Thursday, March 19, 2020, to 
provide information about Ayd Mill Road and the proposed construction project slated to begin this summer. 
Residents, businesses, property owners, and other community members are encouraged to attend the 
meeting to learn more about the project and share their concerns and questions. 
 
Ayd Mill Road Community Meeting 
Thursday, March 19, 2020  
6:00-7:30 p.m. 
Macalester College, A. G. Hill Ballroom (1600 Grand Avenue)  
 
The community meeting will include a PowerPoint presentation with information about the history of Ayd Mill 

Road, the condition of the road, and alternatives that have been considered for repair and maintenance of the 

road, including the proposed 3-lane plan. Community members will be invited to share their thoughts and ask 

questions through facilitated small group discussions. 

The Saint Paul City Council approved a five-year street reconstruction plan, including Ayd Mill Road, on 
February 19, 2020. City Council’s approval included a public process for collecting input from community 
members about Ayd Mill Road prior to making a final determination on the design and financing for the 
project. 
 

For regular project updates or to sign up for project emails, visit: www.stpaul.gov/aydmillroad 
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